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To the NSW Government It is about time the public (and voters) were informed about all aspects 

of the Westconnex project truthfully.Hiding behind a private company,Sydney Motorways 

Corporation, only leads me to believe you have deliberately set out to deceive.I live on Johnston st 

Annandale which is largely residential and an historic street containing 3 primary schools,2 pre 

schools and 2 Aged Care homes.If stage 3 of Westconnex goes ahead we will be inundated with 

133 b-double haulage trucks(diesel) and 70 light vehicles and an unknown number of Hanson 

Concrete trucks(diesel) per day. We have already seen the pollution levels of St. Peters and 

Haberfield Primary Schools rise well above the national average because of Westconnex works. 

When the Premier was in Opposition she demanded the M2 exhaust stacks be filtered yet these 

proposed tunnels which are way longer are to have unfiltered stacks raining pollution on my and 

surrounding suburbs.It is a disgrace! I am pleased to see that all aspects of this huge 

infrastructure are to be investigated and will be following closely the findings. Kel Riordan. 


